Dear Mr Gideon

At the risk of repeating ourselves I am writing to stress that we still strongly object to the scale and position
of this proposal having reviewed the drawings again.

The existing consent of planning on this site was a major compromise on our behalf because of the
positioning of the building. The new proposal simply creates a giant structure that obstruct our air space and
open space directly in front of our property. As mentioned before the proximity of this proposed
development to our building is simply unacceptable.

We are more than happy to meet and discuss this further based on the above concern. At the same time we
underline our support and concerns that FPRA has raised already.

Thank you again for taking our concerns seriously and T hope that the owners will create a forum for a
discussion and come to a satisfactory position for everyone concerned.

Kind regards

Elli Norowzian
mehdi Norowzian









Mehdi Norowzian
+44 7956 428 248
mehdi0é @mac.com

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged
and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If
you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material

from your computer.
This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged
and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only.
If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the
material from your computer.



